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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2015 4:15 PM

To: betty@fortroadfederation.org

Subject: 391 View Street

Hi Betty, 

Today’s hearing, Marcia stated that she will need a report from the Fort Road Federation on grounds for a 

layover if you want this house saved.  She stated that between now and February 4, she will need to set up a 

meeting with Council and City Attorney.  I believe she will email you and Ed (?) on this.  The neighbors are 

interested in saving the house but there is no responses from the owner(s) nor the Bank. 

 
 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


